
 

MEMO 
 

PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
To: RACK 

From: Dave Kittel, Director of Planning and Community Development 

Date: 2/26/2025 

Re: Amended minutes for 1/9/2025 

The minutes approved at the previous meeting had the incorrect date for the meeting. As 
approved the meeting date at the top of the minutes was 1/9/2024 and should have been 
1/9/2025. The minutes have been updated to reflect this change and need to be approved 
with the amendment by RACK.  
 
Recommendation:  
 
To approve the amended minutes for the 1/9/2025 meeting. 


